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To all our friends in Killead & Loanends, 

  

Greetings from Mosside. 

 

We’ve moved into our new home (just about - it’s cardboard box land at the moment, but we’ll get sorted 

eventually!) 

 

We would like to thank you all most sincerely for the gifts we, and Judith, Iain and Stuart, were given on 

Sunday past by both congregations.  We were overwhelmed by your generosity to us, yet we were not 

surprised, as that is something we have known throughout the sixteen years we shared with you. 

 

Thank you to all those who sent or gave us cards – they have certainly brightened up our house. It was also 

lovely to receive the albums of individual cards written by so many families.  They will be a lovely lasting 

memory of our time in Killead and Loanends. 

 

We hope that if you are heading up to the North Coast you will take the opportunity to call with us 

sometime. 

 

We wish you all God’s richest blessing and pray that soon we will hear of a Call to a new Minister who will 

work with you as you seek to further the work of Christ in Killead and Loanends. 

 

Yours in Christ’s service. 

 

John & Anne 


